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This Week
INSET Day: We have an INSET day coming up on Friday 28th January.

Number Day: We will be taking part in the NSPCC’s “Number Day” again this year, on 

Friday 4th February. Everyone is invited to wear “money” themed outfits in return for 

a suggested £2 donation to the charity. Full details have been sent out to 

parents/carers this week by email.

QEII Connections: The topics for the upcoming QEII Connections meetings have 

changed. They are now as follows; Tuesday 25th January - Communication, Tuesday 

8th March - Positive Parenting & Tuesday 5th April - Sensory Play.

Letters Home
Pioneers, Adventurers, Trailblazers & Balloonists: Forest Schools letter (sent home in bags.)

Yoimoji of the Week: Roly
Roly is an Empathetic Raccoon. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning 

and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.



Class News from Sailors

This week Sailors have enjoyed continuing our learning based on our topic 'Are Carrots 

Orange?' by exploring vegetables we could use as pizza toppings. We tried and tasted 

vegetables such as sweetcorn, mushrooms and peppers and chose the ones we wanted 

to add to our pizzas! We also celebrated World Religion day and enjoyed exploring a 

range of different religious artefacts focusing on Buddhism and Islam. We listened to 

religious music, had a go at meditating and tried some traditional foods. 
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